
Snohomish County Public Works - Road
Maintenance 
 
Hello,

Good Morning. Please accept the attached comments to the WAC 173-350 Solid Waste Handling
Standards proposed rule. The attached comments include a memorandum dated 19 March 2018 as
well as Attachment 1: Proposed Rule Cost Information. Please contact me if you have questions or
require clarification of the attached comments. 

Thank you,

Natalie Seitz
 






















